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PRESS RELEASE  
 

TOSCANA AEROPORTI ON THE STAY BY THE MIT OF THE DECREE OF 

CONCLUSION OF THE SERVICE CONFERENCE REGARDING THE 

FLORENCE AIRPORT   
 

 

Florence, June 14, 2019 - The procedure initiated today by the Italian Ministry of 
Infrastructures and Transport (MIT) for the adoption of a stay of the directorial decree 
ratifying the conclusion of the Service Conference relating to the Florence Airport followed 
as a matter of course on the recent judgement by the Regional Administrative Court of 
Tuscany quashing the Environmental Compatibility Assessment (VIA) decree. 
 
The procedure will therefore be stayed until the resolution of the dispute, in which a 
judgement is currently being awaited from the Council of State, with which Toscana 
Aeroporti has lodged an appeal together with other institutional entities. 
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